
  

MEMO 
 

Department 
To: Board of Public Works 

From: Engineering – Taylor Conger/John Neumeier 

Date: June 3rd, 2024 

Re: Authorization to seek bids for Project 10-24: LaFollette Park Pickleball Courts 

 
Background information:  
The Engineering Department is completing plans to construct a pickleball complex at 
LaFollette Park. This project will include site work grading of court areas, underground 
drainage, placement of stone, asphalt court installation, asphalt path, acrylic court painting, 
fencing around and between courts, and restoration of all affected areas. A map is shown 
below highlighting where the proposed court locations will be located. 
 
Strategic Plan:  
These courts will provide new opportunities in the City of Kaukauna to enrich the community 
through the popular sport of pickleball. This will also draw people to LaFollette Park from 
neighboring communities to see the recent transformation of the park and all it has to offer. 
 
Budget:  
The budget for this project is $600,000.  
 
 
Staff Recommended Action:  
Motion to authorize the Engineering Department to seek bids for Project 10-24, LaFollette 
Park Pickleball Courts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


